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January	7,	2016									

Blast	Communication		

Reminder	–	Action	Needed	by	January	8,	2016		

2016	Vaccines	for	Children	Influenza	Pre-book	Survey		

(Please	see	the	important	information	below	from	the	Georgia	VFC	Program	regarding
the	2016	VFC	Flu	Pre-Book	Survey)		

Dear	VFC	Provider:		

Please	find	the	link	to	the	2016	VFC	Flu	Pre-Book	Survey,	DUE	TOMORROW	January
8.	2016,	below:		

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VFC2016FLUPREBOOK		

Data	collected	will	be	used	to	determine	Georgia	pre-booked	amounts	for	the	2016-17	flu
season.		Please	be	sure	to	use	previous	years	doses	administered	and	billing	data	to
determine	vaccine	estimates	you	will	need	to	vaccinate	your	VFC	and	PeachCare	eligible
children	0	through	18	years	of	age	during	the	upcoming	flu	season.		

Please	submit	one	pre-book	per	clinic	location.		Verify	your	VFC	PIN,	contact	name	and	e-
mail	address	are	correct,	prior	to	submitting	your	survey.		Incomplete	surveys	will	be
discarded.		Clinics	who	successfully	complete	the	survey	will	receive	a	confirmation	e-mail
once	your	responses	have	been	reviewed	and	accepted.		

Georgia	Vaccines	for	Children	Program

DPH-gavfc@dph.ga.gov

404-657-5013

For	questions	or	concerns	regarding	this	blastfax	or	any	other	immunization	information,	please
contact	the	Chapter’s	Immunization	Coordinator,	Mike	Chaney	at	(404)	881-5094	or
mchaney@gaaap.org
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